DAILY BULLETIN

Williamsville Junior High "Home of the Bee Bees" March 8, 2013

Lunch News

Friday: Crispy Fish Sandwich

Miscellaneous

8th Graders: Your course request forms for your freshman year are due in the office TODAY!!!

Important News for 8th Graders: Those who qualify have received a consent form to attend Six Flags. <u>The last day to turn this</u> in to the office is March 29. No late forms will be accepted.

ISAT Electronic Devices Policy: Students will <u>no</u>t be allowed to use a Kindle, Nook, or any type of e-reader during ISAT testing. **Cell phones and all electronics also should be powered off and kept in lockers during testing.** Students will be allowed to read a <u>paperback/hardback</u> book once they complete a test.

Course Registration for Next School Year for current 6th and 7th graders: Mrs. Damery will visit all 6th and 7th graders with course selection information the week of March 18-22. These course selection materials will be accepted in the junior high office and should be completed by March 27.

Fine Arts News

Chorus News:

- ~Monday Ukulele (IF YOU TOOK YOURS HOME MAKE SURE IT IS BACK IN MRS'S COLE'S ROOM BY LUNCH she will tune them during lunch so that they are ready to go by wrap-up.)
- ~Tuesday no Boppin' Bee Bees Mrs. Cole has a meeting
- ~Wednesday Honor Choir
- ~Thursday Boppin' Bee Bees
- ~Friday Honor Choir

Sports News

Regional Volleyball: The 8th grade team ended their season in the regional championship game against Plains last night, with a record of 14-8. Congratulations on working so hard all season girls!!! The 7th and 8th grade teams please turn your uniforms in by next Friday, March 15th to your Coach! You will be getting information about your end of the season party soon.

Track boys and girls: We will meet outside for stretching today, not the old gym. Be there by 3:25 ready to go!

Spring Break Baseball Camp: There will be a baseball camp over spring break put on by the high school coaches for 4th, 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th grade boys. If interested, get a form in the office, or from Mr. Buttry, Mr.Compardo, or Mr. Halford.

6th grade volleyball: Please turn in your uniforms to Mrs. Damery today. Uniforms should be brought to Mrs. Damery's office during your ISAT break (after you finish lunch).

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!!

Girl Scout Cookie Sale

Troop #6354 will be having a Girl Scout Cookie Sale at Family Video Saturday, March 9th from 12-5. Cookies are \$4 per box. Family Video is supporting us by offering special promotions.

- There will be 2 offers: They will give one "Rent 1 movie, get 1 rental free" coupon to each customer who purchases cookies.
- The second offer is to encourage donations of cookies to Operation Cookie Share, which sends cookies to our active duty forces serving abroad. For each box of cookies donated, the customer will get 1 ticket to enter a drawing for a 1/2 price rentals for 30 days. So if they donate 1 box they get 1 entry, if they donate 5 boxes they get 5 entries

Williamsville Community Dance

Williamsville Community Foundation is hosting a dance this Saturday March 9th at the Community Center from 6:30 to 10:00 p.m.

There will be food and items for sale.

If you have questions or concerns please call Melissa Hibbs 899-8500

